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WOOD RIVER - Two local high school students, Jake Golenor and Matt Marcuzzo, 
were awarded a 2020 Delta Theta Tau college scholarship by Vicki Graham, President 
of the local chapter, Kappa Omicron in Wood River.

Golenor is the son of Jim and Debbie Golenor of Rosewood Heights and is a Senior at 
Roxana High School. Jake will be attending Lewis and Clark Community College 
majoring in Process Operations Technology.

Marcuzzo, also a Senior at Roxana High School, plans to attend Lewis and Clark 
Community College majoring in Business. Matt is the son of Dave and Kim Marcuzzo 
of Rosewood Heights.

Delta Theta Tau Sorority, Inc. is a national philanthropic women’s organization with 
chapters throughout the United States. In addition to the scholarship program, the local 
Kappa Omicron chapter volunteers hundreds of hours toward community needs.

For the past 55 years, the chapter has also hosted an 8  Grade Graduation Dance for the th

Roxana Jr. High School students.


